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From: Qiang Li   
Sent: 2022/01/20 8:33 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Object to the City's Plan on Nelson and Elizabeth Street 

Hi,   

My name is Qiang Li, I am a resident on  George St N, Suite .  
I am very unhappy about the City's Plan of building several tall buildings on Nelson and Elizabeth Street.  
Downtown Brampton hasn't the capacity of accepting so many new residents. The rush hour traffic downtown 
is very bad already.  
What we need downtown are wider streets, more park area, less noise from city events, and no homeless people 
hanging around.  

Regards, 
Qiang 


